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Part Change Notice: New Insulator Shape for MX80A02SZ1A 

 

JAE is changing the design of one of the insulator components for production of the part 
MX80A02SZ1A to remove the sink mark. The connector shape will be changing as a 
permanent measure.  
 
The mold design and manufacturing location will not change. There will be no changes to 
process, form, fit or function. Please see below for more details on the change. 

 

1. Applicable Product(s) 
See applicable items below: 
 

Part Number 

MX80A02SZ1A 

 
2. Change 

The connector shape of the front retainer has been modified.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Schedule 

• The change is estimated to take effect in August of 2022.  

• If there are any requests for additional information, please contact your JAE 

representative. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
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